## Profile William (Bill) Quantrill

## Members

I would like to represent you as a Director on the Club Board for 2021.

Since leaving the Board in 2013 I have happily occupied my time in the promotion of our Club through the Newsletter, Friday night raffles and as Club Patron.

I have enjoyed my work developing the gardens around the clubhouse and on the golf course.

If elected I will continue the above and work with the Board and Management to ensure our Club overcomes any difficulties that may arise and most importantly to assure the financial future of Murwillumbah Golf Club. I will listen to all Members.

## Bill Quantrill

